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6th February 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

I’m writing to you to provide you with information about some of the events coming up in school after the half term holidays. 

16th February  LGBTQ+ celebration event 
Pupils are encouraged to come into schools in bright colours and will be learning about how LGBTQ rights have developed over time.  

World Book Day 7th March 
Primary pupils are encouraged to come into school as characters from their favourite books and will be taking part in numerous fun reading activities such as the reading buddies, the Premier League reading challenge quiz and a writing competition. 

Comic Relief 15th March 
This will be a non-uniform day where pupils can come into school, and we will be asking for donations with all monies raised being donated to comic relief. 

School Easter Fayre 27th March 
This is the big one.  We would really love parents and carers to come into school to participate in our school Easter Fayre.  All classes, both Primary and Secondary are going to be provided with £20 to either make things to sell or to organise competitions or activities that pupils and parents can participate in.  Pupils will be in pastoral groups on the 26th March and then will be visiting the stalls in the afternoon of the Wednesday 27th.   The enrichment gardening group,  needs-based curriculum pupils and horticulture groups are going to have produce to sell from the school garden, there will be Art and Design  Technology work on display in the street for pupils to exhibit.    Start time is 1:30 so please come along, buy some of the products that the pupils have made, take part in some of the games and activities and support the pupils who are displaying their work. The Widows Sons and their bikes will also be coming into school to supply Easter eggs for the pupils. 

Other information 

Knoword 
You will also receive a letter detailing a new strategy we are trialling with the pupils for homework.  Full details are in the letter but please encourage your child to take part in the knoword scheme. Any issues please contact your child’s staff team via dojo. 

Subject overviews. 
One of the comments from the parent feedback forms was that parents and carers would like to know what their child is studying so each half term staff will put a table on each of the Class Dojo pages to explain what the topic is in each subject.  If you could encourage your child to research the topic of take part in wider reading, especially novels related to the topic that would great.   Any questions you have about this please get in touch as well. 

If you require more information or have any questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch via Dojo, email or by contacting the school office. 
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